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LETTER OF REQUEST   

POLICE RECORD CHECK/VULNERABLE SECTOR SCREENING FOR VOLUNTEERS   

   

   

   

   

To Whom it May Concern:    

   

The Gander Minor Hockey Association has direct contact with many individuals who are 18 

years of age and under. The Gander Minor Hockey Association is committed to 

demonstrating diligence in providing a safe environment for all participants specifically as 

it relates to all volunteers involved in the organization.    

   

To fulfill the organizational mandate of providing a safe environment for all individuals to 

participate in minor hockey during the 2024-2025 season, ALL volunteers MUST submit 

the following documents:    

   

A Police Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Screening   

   

The Gander Minor Hockey Association requests that a Police Record Check and   

Vulnerable Sector Screening be completed for,                                                       , who is an 

unpaid volunteer in our organization. Please advise the volunteer as to the method of 

securing the completed documents. This will facilitate the timely transition of this 

individual into their capacity of a volunteer.   

   

   

Sincerely,   

   

    
Franklin Simms, President   

Gander Minor Hockey Association   


